
 

July 12, 2021 

 

 

Letter of Intent 

RE: Request for Extension of time for 602 18TH ST 

I would like to request a 1-year extension for the Variance Application for 602 18th St. The 

volatility in the cost of construction material and the extended shut down due to COVID-19 

made proceeding during the last year not the best option. We are now finalizing the 

construction drawings and will be ready for permit application once we complete the updates 

to the structural drawings.   

 

 

_______________________________ 

Daniel MacGibbon 
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